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TO THE TEACHERS OF ONTARIO

The Department of University Extension of the Provincial 
University has been organized to meet the needs of the teachers of 
this Province who are ambitious to improve their status in the 
profession. It is, perhaps, unnecessary to point out to the 
majority of teachers that improvement in academic and pro­
fessional qualifications is greatly to their own interest.

Particulars of a new course arranged especially for teachers 
will be found in this Summer Session Calendar. This course is 
planned to allow such options as will make it a particularly 
desirable one, not only because it leads to the degree of Bachelor 
of Arts but also because it should prove of immediate benefit in 
the classroom. To take this course it is not necessary that you 
should discontinue your teaching even for a short period. The 
course can be taken entirely by Summer Sessions, Correspondence 
Work, and Teachers' Classes.

Teachers who hold First Class certificates are allowed credit, 
if their standing is satisfactory, for the subjects of the Upper 
School {formerly Faculty Entrance) Course which correspond 
to the subjects of the First Year. Teachers who hold Second 
Class certificates are advised, in their own interests, to secure a 
First-Class certificate before going on for the B.A. Degree. This 
Summer Session Calendar contains, of course, no reference to 
the various Summer Courses offered by the Ontario Department 
of Education. Particulars of these can be obtained from the 
Deputy Minister, Department of Education, Parliament Build­
ings, Toronto.

If teachers who desire suggestions or advice as to the best 
means of pursuing advanced study will write to the Extension 
Office, stating fully their present academic standing, they may be 
assured of a prompt and cordial reply. Letters are always 
answered fully, carefully, and cheerfully. Do not hesitate to 
write for any information that you may require.

Faithfully yours,

W. J. DUNLOP, 
Director, University Extension.

Department of University Extension,
University of Toronto, May 5th, 1922.


